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The Commentors Name: 
- - - >  Steven S Silvester 

............................................................................ 
The Commentors Address: 
--->PO Box 1084 
--->Bountifu, Utah 84010 
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Email Information: 
--->wrldchngrl2@hotmail.com 
- - - >  Add commentor to the mailing list : no 

. . 
. . . . Contact Information: . . .  
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i' ,.. ., . 
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............................................................................ 
Comment Text : 
-->It appears to me you have listed all the reasons why I would never want 
spent fuel in our region and I can't imagine the people who utilize the power 
generated by nuclear plants would be so eager to have that power if the waste 
products were stored in their respective communities or "back yards" for the 
next 10,000 years. I am no more eager to have a by-product shipped to my back 
yard that I haven't even received the advantage of having powered my home or 
business, not to mention the land technically belongs to the Western Shoshone 
Indians. Yucca Mountian is just as a completely bad an idea as was the Ghosute 
Site--Utah and Nevada are not the nations DUMPING ground. 
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